
 

 

 

MINUTES OF VILLAGE OF COBDEN 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 

Monday, March 19, 2012 

 

 

The Scholarship Committee met at the Village Hall on Monday, March 19, 2012 at 6:30 

p.m.  Those present were Patrick Brumleve, Dennis Maze, and Frances Swedlund.  

 

Partial funding for the scholarship will be made available once again by Dale Millis 

Auction Service.  The Millis’ will donate $700 and the Village will again donate $300. 

 

Last year’s application form was reviewed and updated. 

 

The deadline for submitting the application will be April 13, 2012.  The applications will 

be reviewed by the Village’s scholarship committee on April 16 and a recommendation 

will be made to the Village Board.  

 

The scholarship award will be sent to the student’s place of higher education upon the 

Village’s receipt of a billing statement for the student. 

 

The meeting ended at 6:45 p.m. 

 

       ______________________________ 

       Karen M. Winzenburger 

       Village Clerk 


